



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 119/2023

6th February 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are writing to make you aware of the exam contingency dates.

Each year, the awarding bodies (exam boards) agree one or more 'contingency days', scheduled at the end of the GCSE, GCE AS and A level exam timetables. These 'contingency days' are used to re-schedule exams in the event of national or significant local disruption to exams.

For the June 2023 exams, the awarding bodies have agreed the following dates:

- Thursday 8 June 2023
- Thursday 15 June 2023
- Wednesday 28 June 2023

Please make sure that, when making your plans for the summer, you keep these dates in mind.

All students sitting exams in the summer series should remain available until Wednesday 28 June 2023 should examinations need to be rescheduled.

If you have any questions regarding these arrangements, please contact us via admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Thom Leat Assistant Headteacher

















